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ANNOUNCEMENT

The board of directors (the ‘‘Board’’) of Hidili Industry International Development Limited (the

‘‘Company’’) noted that an earthquake occurred in Wenchuan, Sichuan Province, the People’s Republic

of China (‘‘PRC’’), approximately 850 kilometres away from Panzhihua, yesterday. The Board wishes

to announce that, after careful inspection, all the coal mines and production facilities of the Company

and its subsidiaries in Panzhihua have not been affected by the earthquake and all business operations

and production of the Company and its subsidiaries will continue as usual.

The Board would like to take this opportunity to express its sincere sympathy to all victims of the

earthquake.
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